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March 30, 2022

Ms. Kimberley A. Campbell, Chief Clerk
North Carolina Utilities Commission
4325 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300

Re: Investigation of Proposed Net Metering Policy Changes
Docket No. E-1 00, Sub 180

127 W. HARGETT ST" STE. 600
RALEIGH, NC 27601

TEL: 919-754-1600
FAX: 919-573-4252

WWW.ATTYBRYANBRlCE.COM

Duke Energy Progress, LLC and Duke Energy Carolina, LLC Biennial Integrated
Resources Plans Carbon
Docket No. E-100, Sub 179

Dear Ms. Campbell,

Our office previously represented NC WARN and Sierra Club in matters before the North
Carolina Utilities Commission. Currently, we do not represent NC WARN or Sierra Club in the
above-referenced dockets.

For Docket No. E-100, Sub 180, my office represents the Environmental Working Group
(EWG), 350 Triangle, 350 Charlotte, and North Carolina Alliance to Protect Our People and the
Places We Live (NC-APPL). Also, regarding Docket No. E-lOO, Sub 179, our office does not
represent NC WARN or Sierra Club. My office represents Appalachian Voices.

I am the legal assistant to attorneys Catherine Cralle Jones and Andrea Bonvecchio in these
matters. Please update my contact information with the North Carolina Utilities Commission to
reflect the clients that our office currently represents. Should you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Jeremy L. Best

Enclosure


